Board meeting June 17, 2013
Meeting was called to order by Jim Jordan at 6:17

Present at the meeting was Jim Jordan, Carol DeHart, Jennifer Woodhouse, Susan
Linkous and Wayne Nolen.

Discussion was held regarding Linda Lewis’s resignation from the board. The board has
asked Wayne Nolen to complete the 2013-year as League Director. Wayne accepted.

Wayne Nolen will have to change the password for the CVDA Facebook page and will
ask Terry Kelly to change the password for the website.

A letter is to be written to Linda Lewis that her services were no longer required by the
CVDA for the website.

Carol DeHart to certify boards and she discussed the toe lines at a lot of the sponsor
locations. She stated that she would try to have the boards certified by the membership
meeting. Susan offered to assist.

Discussion was held regarding sanctioning and point lists that are being produced by
Steven Price. An warning is to be given that the points lists need to be accurate and that a
quarterly points list must be printed and given to the sponsor per contract.

Discussion was held regarding weekend events. Susan brought up that Bill Baker
suggested that we drop one event from each sponsor going back to 2 weekend event and

1 one day event, Board has decided that this is a discussion to be held with all sponsors
and tournament directors.

Meeting was set for August 19, 2013 at 6:00 pm at Rock Falls for division set up.

Meeting adjourned at 7:12pm



